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24.02.2025 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

We are pleased to inform you that Year 5 has been invited to Thorne Memorial Park on 21st 
March for the grand opening of the new play park. During this visit, students will have the 
opportunity to try out the new play equipment and provide feedback to the Thorne-Moorends 
Town Councillors. 

The children will walk to the Memorial Park in the morning and spend two hours there. As this 
visit will take place over lunchtime, we ask that children bring a packed lunch or order one 
through the school office in advance. 

Children can attend wearing either uniform Red Nose Day themed clothing, along with 
appropriate footwear and a coat suitable for the weather on the day. 

Consent for this event is covered under the regular visit consent form. If you have already 
signed this form you do not need to take any further action. If you do not wish for your child to 
take part, please let the office know. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss French  
 
 


